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Director, Nuclear Power Institute (NPI), United States

Kenneth L. Peddicord was first appointed to the United States Nuclear Waste Technical
Review Board by President Barack Obama in 2012, and reappointed in 2014.

Mr Peddicord is Director of the Nuclear Power Institute (NPI) and a professor of nuclear
engineering at Texas A&M University, where he has been a member of the faculty since
1983. At Texas A&M University, Mr Peddicord has served as Head of the Department of
Nuclear Engineering, Associate Dean and Interim Dean of the College of Engineering,
Associate Vice Chancellor and Vice Chancellor of The Texas A&M University System for
Research and Federal Relations. Since 2007, he has been the Director of NPI, a joint
institute of the Texas Engineering Experiment Station and Texas A&M University.

Mr Peddicord has published more than 200 articles, papers, and reports. His technical
interests include nuclear engineering education, human resources and nuclear workforce
development, and advanced nuclear fuels.



